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30/04/2023  15:49:392023/1741/PVL COMMNT Linus Rees Charlotte Street Association would like to make the following comment. As the hours of use terminate at 5pm 

Monday to Saturday and there will be no use on Sunday, we have no objection providing there is a condition 

attached that no alcohol is to be served to customers using the tables and chairs. We understand the 

premises has a "restaurant licence" but is not currently making use of it to sell alcohol. We ask for this 

condition to protect the amenity of residents in the immediate vicinity.
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